
Sexual Harassment of Women at Workplace Prevention, Week 

During the occasion of observation of ‘Sexual Harassment of Women at Workplace 

Prevention, Week' - 2024, a programme was organized at ICAR-DCR, Puttur on 12th 

December, 2024. The programme was organized to sensitize about the POSH act and 

its role in ensuring a safe and respectful work environment. Dr. Babli Mog, Scientist 

(Plant Physiology) and member, ICC welcomed the chief guest and the participants 

to the meeting. Dr. K. Vanitha, Chairperson of ICC, ICAR-DCR, Puttur gave an 

introduction about the POSH act and the new She-Box portal recently launched by 

the Union Ministry. Mrs. Chandravathi, T., Advocate, Puttur and the chief guest of 

the programme delivered a talk on ‘Presentation of sexual harassment of women at 

work place’ and spoke about POSH act, the role of the Internal complaints 

Committee and (LCC) and the Local committees (LC). She stressed that timely 

investigation and justice is important for the aggrieved women. Dr. J. D. Adiga in 

his presidential remarks highlighted the importance of providing safe environment 

to the employees at an institution. The programmed ended with vote of thanks by 

Dr. Rajashekara, Member Secretary, ICC. A total of 70 participants attended the 

programme. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adress by the chief guest, Mrs. Chandravathi, T, Advocate. 



 

 

 

 


